
 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET WORKSHOP 
 

Board of Finance 
Wednesday, April 14, 2021 

 
 

The Board of Finance will hold a Budget Workshop on Wednesday, April 14, 2021 
at 6:00 p.m. in Oxford Town Hall to review the FY 2021-2022 review departmental 
budget requests, including any Capital budget requests and to vote on a Board of Finance 
recommended budget amount for each line item 
 

CANCELLED 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
James A. Hliva 
Finance Director 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TOWN OF OXFORD 
 

S.B. Church Memorial Town Hall 
486 Oxford Road, Oxford, Connecticut 06478-1298 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
         
 


